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Hello Lawn Bowlers, 

As we survive one last blast of winter, I am optimistic that a brilliant spring is just around the corner.  
The 2023 lawn bowling season will see many of our annual events return, such as Opening Day, 
Learn to Bowl Lessons, National Bowls Day, and our very popular Wednesday Night Mixed 
Triples Rec League.  As a non-profit organization, established in 1938, the backbone of our club is 
our community of volunteers.  Volunteer and make a difference so we ensure our club’s legacy for 
future generations.  The Nutana Lawn Bowling Club is looking forward to seeing you all for a fun 
and entertaining summer.  Let’s get our season Rolling.


Joseph J Chan President, Nutana LBC 

NUTANA LAWN BOWLING CLUB 

2023 SPRING NEWSLETTER 

http://www.nutanalawnbowlingclub.ca
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Respect In Sport 

Sask Sport, along with the support of the Government of Saskatchewan has launched this 
required program for coaches in the province to help provide a safer and more respectful 
sporting environment for all to participate.


The online training program for coaches and activity leaders is provided free of charge for all 
users:  https://www.sasksport.ca/programs-education/respect-in-sport/


The sport system believes strongly in this program and the values it promotes, therefore 
coaches who have not completed the course will be unable to volunteer in the capacity of 
coach until the certification is reached.


The Respect in Sport program was developed by Respect Group Inc., along with the 
Canadian Red Cross, to help protect youth, inform leaders and diminish the liability of an 
organization.


Please contact the NLBC if you have any questions.


Every season an amazing group of dedicated 
individuals volunteer their time to make the Nutana 
Lawn Bowling Club one of the best managed 
nonprofit organizations in Canada.  Volunteers are 
essential for organizations like ours to thrive and 
grow.  Our club has various committees that 
individuals can assist with.  They include committees 
like Archives, Bowls, Cards, Coaching, Draw, Greens, 
Housekeeping, Junior Program, Lockers, 
Maintenance, Marketing, Social, and the Executive.  
Volunteer and make a difference.


http://www.nutanalawnbowlingclub.ca
https://www.sasksport.ca/programs-education/respect-in-sport/
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Wednesday Night 
Mixed Triples 

League

   

  The Best Summer Event 😎            

Upcoming Events 

• Spring General Meeting - Wed, May 10th, 7:00 p.m.

    at the Clubhouse.


• Open House - Sat, May 13th, 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.

    Free to Try.  Invite your Friends & Family

     

• Learn to Bowl Lessons - May16th, 18th, 23rd & 25th,

    6:30 p.m. (Registration Fee) 

• Opening Day (Members Only) - Mon, May 22nd,

    2:00 to 5:00 p.m.


• National Bowls Day - Sat, June 3rd, 10:00 a.m to 4:00 
p.m.  Come Celebrate with Us!


• Wednesday Night Mixed Triples Rec League,            
June & July, 6:30 p.m.


• The 11th Annual Marion Piller Pairs Tournament,

    July 29th & 30th, Cash Prizes


http://www.nutanalawnbowlingclub.ca
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   YOUR HELP IS URGENTLY NEEDED   YOUR HELP IS URGENTLY NEEDED

The current situation in Ukraine 
will have severe humanitarian 
consequences.

+P�GXGT[�EQPŕKEV��VJG�4GF�%TQUU�
KU�C�DGCEQP�QH�UCHGV[��6JG�4GF�
Cross Movement is scaling up 
GőQTVU�VQ�OGGV�WTIGPV�PGGFU�
across the country.  

Please, support those 
KORCEVGF�D[�VJG�EQPŕKEV�VQFC[�

Ukraine Humanitarian 
Crisis Appeal

2023 Executive Committee 

President - Joseph J Chan 

Vice President - Eileen McLelland 

Past President - Anne Mathewson


Treasurer - Liz Craig


Secretary - Vacant


Director - Isobel Parkin


Director - Norm Douville


Director - Heather Howard

Supporting Ukraine 
Please support the Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis 
Appeal.  Your donations on behalf of the Nutana 
Lawn Bowling Club to the Canadian Red Cross will 
receive a tax receipt.  Visit the NLBC’s website for 
more information.


http://www.nutanalawnbowlingclub.ca

